Colorado Family Church: Thank you and Update from Our Ukrainian Families

Michael and Adonia Hentrich
March 14, 2025

Dear brothers and sisters!

We are sincerely grateful to all of you who joined us to support and commemorate
the third anniversary of Ukraine's fight in the war! Your participation made all the

difference, and we hope it was meaningful for all of us..

It was a wonderful gathering! And we are especially thrilled that many of you
enjoyed the Ukrainian food you tried last Sunday. So we're happy to tell you that
you can still buy frozen dumplings to cook at home and enjoy a delicious dinner!
You can contact Rita to purchase dumplings. They are available with meat,

potatoes, or sweet farmer’s cheese.

All funds go to assist our Ukrainian brother Oleksander P., who is now on the front
line. Your support means a lot to us! You can also donate via Zelle to Sergii

Chetverikov or via Venmo and Paypal.

And we also encourage to support the family of Nataliya Skydan's brother -
Vilaliy Skydan who has been missing in action at war for 2,5 months since

December 23,2024. Please, send your donation via Zelle to Nataliya Skyda

Also, for those who were unable to watch the documentary film "Porcelain War"
with us, we have provided a link where you can watch yourself. We remind you

that this film was nominated for the Oscar and shows how art, love and humanity



survive even in the darkest times. Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for

your support and solidarity!

mega.nz/file/E4kk2L5C#qHRCNBVFSS6gdzzdLNVEXC3-eBxA6NTWUKIi1GL8TkPc
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